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February 15, 2025 
 
Hello to All, 
 
After almost 45 years I have been honored to serve you, as my patients in Northeast Ohio. 
 
Unfortunately, I have just received confirmation of a catastrophic medical illness. 
I have beaten cancer before, and God willing, hopefully I will overcome again. 
 
To be fair, with many ongoing medical incidents, I am not retiring from dentistry, yet obviously  
it is time to step away from a full-time work schedule and practice management. 
 
Good News is Dr. John Hudec and his team of doctors are kind enough to continue your care. 
Dr. Hudec is a colleague of mine, whom I have practiced with for almost 20 years. 
 
Especially for March, all future appointments that have already been scheduled for hygiene will  
be honored, along with treatment for services with me will be provided by these capable doctors: 
 

-​ Dr. Brian Hudec, was a classmate of my son, Peter, at St. Ignatius High School. 
 

-​ Dr. Kristin Donison is very experienced at the nearby Bedford office. 
            Both Jen and I have pleasantly worked personally with Dr. Donison for years. 
 

-​ Dr. Ashley Dawes is at the Macedonia location.  
 

-​ Dr. Jessica Popa is at the Broadview Heights office. 
 
I will miss your friendship. 
 
Yours in health, 
 
Dr. David 
 
Dr. David P. Dobrowski 
 
Hudec and Associates (216) 325-9755 
Dr. Brian Hudec​ (216) 398-8900 
Dr. Kristen Donison   (440) 232-4222 
Dr. Ashley Dawes      (330) 808-0101 
Dr. Jessica Popa         (440) 526-5650​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
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